

# Cherrytree News!



## **HOLIDAY CAMPS!**

School is out! We are here to help with all your childcare needs this Summer Holidays.

Cherrytree's Holiday Camp has 5 fun-filled weeks from 7:30am to 6pm. Whether you're working, need a break, or want your child to make creative summer memories - we've got you covered! We're proud to once again be supporting the HAF (Holiday Activities and Food) programme this Summer! Providing free childcare for eligible, benefit-related free school meal families.

# **SIBLINGS**

If you have not yet registered younger siblings starting school in September-25, let the booking team know on cherrytree@childcarebookings.co.uk, and add them to your online account

# **STAFF NEWS**

There have been a few changes at Cherrytree recently! We've said a fond farewell to our Deputy Manager Brittany, and some of our brilliant college students are spreading their wings and heading off to University in September.

Senior Staff member Amy B will also be leaving us at the end of the Summer Holiday's to start a new adventure as a Teaching Assistant.

While we'll miss them all dearly, we're excited to be welcoming some fantastic new team members very soon - and we can't wait for you and your children to meet them!

#### **PRICE INCREASE**

As a small business, we've always tried to absorb rising costs to minimise the impact on our families. However, due to increases in food, wages, NI contributions, consumables, and rent, it has become necessary to adjust our fees. Holiday Camp pricing will stay the same.

Our new fees are as follows:

ASC Double

From 4/9/25	Registered	Ad Hoc
ВС	£7.00	£7.50
ASC Single	£8.00	£9.00

#### SCAN ME





## **PARENTS**

A big thank you for all the lovely end-of-year gifts. Your support means so much to our team! We'll soon be sending out a Parental Feedback Form and would really value your thoughts. Your feedback helps us improve and continue offering the best care for your children.

# **ONLINE ACCOUNT**

£16.00

Please take a moment to log into your online account and ensure your child's information is up to date. This includes:

£18.00

- · Medical, allergy, and dietary needs
- · At least two emergency contacts (other than parents/carers)
- · New class for September (e.g., 1SB instead of a teacher's name)

We've also added a new feature. You can now set a collection password for use if someone unfamiliar to us is picking up your child, or while we're still getting to know parents and carers.

ssue: August 2025

